
  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Cabarrus County Transportation FTA DBE GOAL 

 
This is to inform the public that a public hearing will be held on the proposed FY23-FY25 FTA 
DBE Goal to be submitted to the Federal Transit Administration. The public hearing will be held 
on July 17, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. in the Board of Commissioners meeting Chamber at 65 Church 
Street South, Concord NC, 28025 
 
If reasonable accommodations are needed, please contact the ADA Coordinator at 704-920-
2100 at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing or for a language translator please contact the 
ADA Coordinator at 704-920-2100 48 hours prior to the public meeting.  
 
Cabarrus County Transportation (CCTS) in accordance with regulations of the U.S. Department 
of Transportation (DOT), 49 CFR Part 26, hereby announces its Fiscal Years 2023, 2024 and 
2025 goal of 3.15% for DBE participation of contracts assisted by the Federal Transit 
Administration (FTA). 

Interested parties are encouraged to submit comments to: Robert Bushey, Transportation 
Manager CCTS, 1303 South Cannon Blvd, Kannapolis NC, 28083. Comments may also be 
submitted to the Federal Transit Administration, Region IV, Attention: Dr. Yvette Taylor, 230 
Peachtree, NW Suite 800 Atlanta, GA 30303. 

       Lauren Linker, Clerk to the Board 
        Cabarrus County Board of Commissioners 
 
Posted July 5, 2023 

 
 


